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Uncle Nathan and Harper exchange 

glances while enjoying the                 

Blue Angels Air Show. November 2011 

Nathan, Jason, Shannon, Harper, Kim, and 

Bobby at the National Naval Aviation 

Museum in Pensacola. September 2011 

God has truly blessed us this year.  Even 
though our children now live in other states, 
we were still able to visit with them often 
through travel in both directions.  
Shannon and Jason have been in 
Pensacola since last December, where 
Jason is an instructor for navigators on the 
T-6A and Shannon keeps busy with active 
one-year-old Harper.  Nathan took a month- 
long backpacking trip in SE Asia during the 
summer and then moved to Atlanta.  He is 
now in graduate school at Emory University, 
where he majors in Computer Science.   
Kim remains involved in Spark Ministry 
(www.sparkministry.org), and Bobby is still 
at AT&T.   

"An angel of the Lord 

appeared to him in a dream 

and said, "Joseph son of 

David, do not be afraid to 

take Mary home as your wife, 

because what is conceived in 

her is from the Holy Spirit.  

She will give birth to a son, 

and you are to give him the 

name Jesus, because he will 

save his people from their 

sins."  Matthew 1:20-21 

Bobby and Shannon, tired but happy after 

staying together for the past 26.2 miles at 

the Pensacola Marathon. November 2011 

Kim and Bobby enjoy Fried Frito Pie 

in the shadow of Big Tex at the 

Texas State Fair. October, 2011 It's always smiles when Nana Kim and 

mother Shannon pose for the camera 

with Harper. Pensacola, September 2011 
We pray that your Christmas season is filled with God's 

blessings as we celebrate our Savior's birth. Have a happy, 

healthy and prosperous 2012! 


